301 lven Avenue
Wayne, Pennsylvania 19087-5297
(610) 688-0503 = Fax (610) 688-1238

William A. Colarulo
Police Superintendent

TO: Radnor Township Commissioners; Robert A. Zienkowski, Township Manager; William M. White,
Director of Finance, Stephen F. Norcini, Director of Public Works; Tammy Cohen, Director of
Recreation and Community Programming; Kevin W. Kochanski, Director of Community
Development; Bill Cassidy, Field Leader; Steve McNelis, Public Works, Lieutenant Andrew
J. Block; Lieutenant Christopher B. Flanagan; Officer Raymond Matus, Officer Alex Janoski;
Traffic Safety Unit, William Gallagher, Supervisor of Parking and Administrative Assistants,
Vera DiMaio, Lori DeNicola and Mary Ann Donnelly.

FR: William A. Colarulo

RE: STAFF TRAFFIC COMMITTEE MEETING HELD IN THE POLICE ROLL CALL ROOM,
WEDNESDAY, APRIL 19, 2017, 10:00AM.

NEW BUINESS:

1.

8.

9.

Jenny Brown requests improving the section of Maplewood Road that goes over a bridge at
Mill Dam/Club Lake.

Country Day School of the Sacred Heart requests to hold 5K on Saturday, April 22, 2017
from 0830 until 1030.

Siant Katherine’s School request to hold 5K on Saturday, May 6,7 2017 from 0800 until 1000.

Hilltop Prep School requests to hold 5 K event on Saturday, May 20, 2017 from 0800 until
1000.

Radnor Conservancy requests to host the ” Race for Open Space” on Sunday, June 11,
2017 from 0800 until 1000.

Aude Robinson request a handicap space be placed near her residence at 51 Garrett
Avenue.

Andrew Murray suggest that the signage on Hillside Circle needs to be improved for the
safety of the residence that live on the street.

Patricia Kelley has safety concerns at Radnor Street Road and North Aberdeen Avenue.

Parking at Emlen Tunnell Park.

OLD BUSINESS:

1.

Commissioner Nagle requests an evaluation of the parking on Beatrice Drive.



. Tom Hipp requests the intersection of Sugartown Road and Morris Road be looked into for
traffic pattern clarification. There are two lanes traveling northbound, which are both
marked.

Pine Tree Road.

Safety issues on County Line Road and Montrose Avenue.



